
Harley Davidson Riders' Visit to FONFA Museum - 17th June 2018 

 

On Sunday 17th June - Father's Day -the UK Harley Davidson Riders visited the FONFA Museum 
at Bransgore, on one of their scheduled weekend runs. Twenty one riders brought their varied 
motorcycles to the Museum and enjoyed a couple of hours, being shown the Museum exhibits 
by John Brooks, Trustee and former Chairman of FONFA. 

 

We have a shared interest in quality engineering and history, so the Trustees hope that this will 
become an annual event, to be enjoyed by all. 
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